SOUTH BRISTOL TOWN BOARD PUBLIC HEARING

Sept. 10, 2001


PUBLIC HEARING
Proof of notice having been read, the public hearing

Sept. 10, 2001 
of the South Bristol Town Board to hear all persons interested regarding contracting with the Bristol Fire Department, Inc. for fire protection and general ambulance service for properties abutting the public highway portion of South Hill Road was called to order at 7:00pm at the Town Hall, 6500 Gannett Hill Rd. W., Bristol Springs, NY.

PRESENT
Daniel Marshall, Supervisor


Mitch Cornish, Councilman


Dale Stoker, Councilman


Thomas Hawks, Councilman

ABSENT 
Beverly Wilson, Councilman
RECORDING SECRETARY
Betty Collins, Town Clerk

OTHERS
Pat Elwell, Heinz Altmann, Deb Minute, Deb Choicie, Bruce & Mary Hawkins, Jay Dutcher, Allison Cooper, Jack Centner, Mary Liddiard, Doug Troup, Wendy Boehmer, John DeRossa, William Clark, others

COMMENTS
Supr. Marshall read a letter from the Bristol Fire Department and from the Bristol Town Board.


John De Rosa, South Hill Rd., asked what has changed?


Supr. Marshall said that Bristol has been covering the area and would like to get paid for it.


William Clark, Bristol Fire Dept., said that there are liability issues for fire fighters involved and as it is right now Naples is primarily responsible for it.  He said as it expands our exposure expands.


Deb Choicie asked would you change who did the assessment up there?


Supr. Marshall said that South Bristol would do it.

HEARING CLOSED
All persons desiring to be heard having been heard the hearing closed at 7:07p.m.


Respectively submitted:


Betty Collins, Town Clerk

